
To Our Fantastic Year 6 of 2019-2020 

 

Many of you left school in March with 2 days notice, you didn’t have time 

to say a proper goodbye to your friends or staff and I know the staff feel 

the same way. 

Some of you have been to collect your reports and sweatshirts which 

has allowed some teachers to say a quick goodbye, but we have missed 

out on saying a proper farewell to you all.  

We are already planning a celebration where, when it is safe to do so, 

you can all attend and meet up with your friends once again (although I 

know most of you will meet again in September, at the Dearne).  Please 

keep an eye out in September for your invite! 

As you prepare for secondary school and the next stage of your life, I 

am sure you will have mixed feelings, don’t worry that is natural! 

Please remember you are all in our thoughts and I always want you to 

remember…… 

 

 

Dream it         Believe it           Achieve it 
 

 

 

Keep safe,  

Mrs Winnard  

 


